Lorne Prescott

From: Jeff Hofman <jeff.hofman@mesacounty.us>
Sent: Sunday, September 01, 2019 2:59 PM

To: Lorne Prescott

Subject: Out of Office Re: Spill at Piceance 28-11

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

| will be out of the office until Monday, September 16, 2019. If you have questions about a specific project that need
attention before then please contact Greg Moberg, Principal Planner, at 970.244.1650 or at
greg.moberg@mesacounty.us Thanks

Jeff Hofman, AICP, MPA

Senior Planner

Mesa County Planning Division
200 S. Spruce St.

P.O. Box 20,000

Grand Junction, CO. 81502-5022
jeff.hofman@mesacounty.us
970.254.4152




